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I own several boats and spend time on the water weekly in the Portland area almost year
around. I am concerned about these bills that impose annual charges and that would tend to
make boating and waterway use more expensive. I believe the bills go far beyond what is
necessary or reasonable.
 
Douglas C. Brown
Member - Tyee Yacht Club - Past Port Captain
Member - Tollycrafters Northwest - Past Commodore
Silverton, OR
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